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MEMORANDUM  
 
FOR  :      MS. JULIE L. SABALZA 
         Head of Procuring Entity   

        
FROM  :      MS. FLORIZA A. TAN     

 Chairman, Regional Bids and Awards Committee (RBAC) 
         

  
SUBJECT   :     NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PROCUREMENT ACTIVITIES      

FOR THE PROVISION OF SECURITY SERVICES  
 
DATE            :      2 July 2020 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please be informed that the conduct of procurement activities for the Provision of 
Security Services for June 2020 – May 2021 with an approved budget of ONE 
MILLION TWO HUNDRED ONE THOUSAND PESOS {1,201,000.00}, is hereby 
cancelled since we received no single bidder during the Submission of Bids on April 
27, 2020.  
 
Moreover, due to the novel coronavirus disease [COVID-19] pandemic and the 
issuance of Executive Order No. 049-2020 dated March 19, 2020, placing the entire 
city of Cagayan de Oro under community quarantine and implementation of flexible 
work arrangements, the Regional Bids and Awards Committee opted to cancel the 
said activity. 
 
It is therefore our intention to set another schedule of procurement process for the 
conduct of this activity. 
 
Thank you. 


